






















PO Box 486, Pensacola, FL 32591 850-791-0164 

 
 

August 22, 2017 
 
Mark H. Roltsch, PhD, Assistant Vice President for Research 
University of West Florida, Research and Sponsored Programs 
11000 University Parkway 
Pensacola FL 32514-5750 
 
Subject: Florida Job Growth Grant Fund Workforce Training Proposal 288.101 F.S. 

Proposal Title:  Generating Manufacturing Talent (GMT) 
Proposal Principal Investigator: Nicole Gislason, Director 

UWF Office of Career and Professional Education 
 
Dear Dr. Roltsch: 

It is my pleasure to submit this letter of commitment and support to the proposal led by the University of 
West Florida titled “Generating Manufacturing Talent (GMT)” to be submitted for consideration to the 
Florida Department of Economic Opportunity and Enterprise Florida for consideration under the funding 
opportunity for the Florida Job Growth Grant Fund Workforce Training program. 
 
This proposal addresses a number of needs and support for the development of workforce education 
programs associated with advanced manufacturing. The need for investment in capital equipment is 
paramount to the ability of our education partners to offer these programs and to develop new and more 
robust educational and training opportunities in the manufacturing arena.  
 
The Northwest Florida Manufacturers Council has been working with education partners to build the 
talent pipeline for manufacturing. Acquisition of state-of-the-art, current technology to support training 
activities is one of the most challenging requirements facing public education entities and one that 
benefits the students and potential employers the most in the manufacturing community. This investment 
will significantly impact training in our region.  It will also stimulate our manufacturers’ ability to expand 
employment to a level that will increase output to meet growing demands for products produced in 
Florida, thereby having a substantial positive impact on our regional economy.  
 
We look forward to the participation in this project and to the opportunities this investment will open for 
us in the future.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Cindy Anderson, Executive Director 
Northwest Florida Manufacturers Council 



















	

	

August 21, 2017 
 
Mark H. Roltsch, PhD, Assistant Vice President for Research 
University of West Florida, Research and Sponsored Programs 
11000 University Parkway 
Pensacola FL 32514-5750 
 
Subject: Florida Job Growth Grant Fund Workforce Training Proposal 288.101 F.S. 

Proposal Title:  Generating Manufacturing Talent (GMT) 
Proposal Principal Investigator: Nicole Gislason, Director 

UWF Office of Career and Professional Education 
Key Collaborator:  Cindy Anderson, Executive Director,  

Northwest Florida Manufacturers Council 
 
Dear Dr. Roltsch: 
It is my pleasure to submit this letter of commitment and support to the proposal led by the 
University of West Florida titled “Generating Manufacturing Talent (GMT)” to be submitted for 
consideration to the Florida Department of Economic Opportunity and Enterprise Florida for 
consideration under the funding opportunity for the Florida Job Growth Grant Fund Workforce 
Training program. 
 
This proposal addresses a number of needs and support for the development of workforce 
education programs.  
 
American Elite Molding  is an active participant in public and private partnerships like Northwest 
Florida Manufacturers Council, and TeCMEN.  The education partners in these networks strive to 
provide participants in our region transferable and sustainable workforce skills. Acquisition of state-
of-the-art, current technology to support training activities is one of the most challenging 
requirements facing public education entities and one that benefits the students and potential 
employers the most in the manufacturing community. This investment to provide capital equipment 
will significantly impact both the provision of education/training in our community and may spur 
American Elite Molding’s ability to increase the number of skilled workers. Therefore, we commit to 
providing support to develop programs that will fully utilize the resources requested in this proposal 
to create the most beneficial applications for our business, our suppliers, and the State’s economic 
development. 
 
We look forward to the participation in this project and to the opportunities this investment will open 
for us in the future.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Mitchell 
American Elite Molding 
VP of Corporate Development 
bmitchell@aem-ties.com 
850-688-2041 (cell) 
850-423-4680 (plant) 
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